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Engineers Week was a huge 

success! 
 
This year's eWeek saw an even larger turnout than 
last year! Students on 17 teams comprised of 25 
engineering clubs participated in eWeek this February. 
These students raised 1792 lbs during the Food Drive 
for the Casa Maria Food Kitchen, which will help to 
feed those in need. The Penny War raised $258, 
which will be donated to a charity chosen by the SCE, 
the winner of the Penny War. 
 
For the first time in UA history (that is ESC is aware 
of), there was a tie for 1st place! Both EWB and SHPE 
ended the week with 285 points, closely followed by 
3rd place, SME with 260 points! Also, thank you to 
IEEE and Eta Kappa Nu for being the "Spirit of 
eWeek"! 
 
The rest of the team results can be located on the 
Engineering Student Council website at: 
www.escuofa.com 

YOUR ONE-STOP-READ TO ALL THINGS HAPPENING IN THE COLLEGE OF 

ENGINEERING! 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

General Body Meetings 
March 12

th
 & 26

th
, 2014 

6:00 pm – 7:00 pm 
Old Engineering, Room 214 
 

First Annual Engineering Ball 
May 10

th
, 2014 

7:30 pm – 11:30 pm 
Arizona Historical Society 
Museum 
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EWB (above) and AIChEE (below) teams 
at the 2014 Softball Tournament! 

 
 
 

DOES YOUR CLUB HAVE AN UPCOMING EVENT YOU WANT PUBLISHED 

IN THE ENGINEERING STUDENT COUNCIL NEWSLETTER? LET US 

KNOW AT ESCUOFA@GMAIL.COM TO HAVE YOUR EVENTS 

PUBLICIZED IN NEXT MONTH’S NEWSLETTER! 
 

THANKS FOR ANOTHER GREAT EWEEK! 

MARCH 2014  
 



   

The Engineering Student Council is proud to announce 
the first annual engineering ball happening on May 10th. 
Take a break from finals and join us! There will be 
dancing, food, drinks, and much more! 
 
We hope to see you all out there! 
 
Tickets can be purchased in the lobby of Old Engineering 
in the times listed below. Each club receives 20% of ticket 
sales when someone tells us they are a member of your 
club. 
 
Mondays: 12-12:50  $35 for a Couple Ticket 
Tuesdays: 10-10:50  $20 for a Single Ticket 
Wednesdays: 10-10:50  $15 for a Drink Ticket 
Thursdays: 1-1:50 
Fridays: 11-11:50, 1-1:50 
 

KEEP AN EYE OUT THIS SEMESTER FOR UPCOMING AND EXCITING ENGINEERING STUDENT 

COUNCIL EVENTS! 
 

 

“When you want to know how things really work, study them when they’re 

coming apart.” –William Gibson 
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SPECIAL POINTS OF INTEREST  
AND/OR CALL-OUTS 

Write captions for the selected photos. 

 

 

 

Looking to become involved in a new club? Omar Beltran 
started a new chess club here on campus (Wildcat Chess).  

This club intends to provide an enjoyable, safe 

environment for chess enthusiasts to play, learn and 

discuss chess. It's completely free and a lot of fun. 

Wildcat Chess will be meeting this Wednesday, 6:00pm at 

Chavez 316.  

Take a break from studying and come play chess with us! 

Players of all levels are welcome! 

 

If you have any questions feel free to send me an email 

at omarbeltran@email.arizona.edu 

 

ESC’S FIRST ANNUAL 
MASQUERADE BALL 

 

mailto:omarbeltran@email.arizona.edu

